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UNT Offers Suicide Prevention Training 
 
Suicide is a leading cause of death for college students. Studies show that
asking someone if they are considering suicide and persuading them to live can
help reduce their chances to actually attempt suicide. QPR (Question,
Persuade, Refer) training will provide information about the root causes of
suicide, the verbal and behavioral clues that could indicate suicidal thoughts
and how to talk with someone about whether they are considering suicide. 
 
To register for an upcoming QPR training session, call 940-565-2741 or
email sean.bower@unt.edu. If you would like to request a QPR training for your
department, please contact Pam Flint at Pam.Flint@unt.edu. 
  
QPR Training Dates:

Thursday, June 21, 2018, 2 - 3:30 p.m. in Chestnut Hall 324
Monday, September 10, 2018, 2 - 3:30 p.m. in Chestnut Hall 324
Monday, October 8, 2018, 2 - 3:30 p.m. in Chestnut Hall 324
Monday, November 24, 2018, 2 - 3:30 p.m. in Chestnut Hall 324

UNT Dining Services Recognized for Innovation with New
Food Service Kiosks

UNT Dining Services is once again
in the news with the story “UNT
embraces self-serve order kiosks” by
Food Management magazine. The
article highlights the success of the
new University Union food service
kiosks and can be viewed here.

https://us12.campaign-archive.com/?e=[UNIQID]&u=3c9ed0fdcbc3ebdfe0d27077b&id=4293a44a21
https://qprinstitute.com/
mailto:sean.bower@unt.edu
mailto:Pam.Flint@unt.edu
https://www.unt.edu/
http://www.dining.unt.edu/
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/university-union
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/3c9ed0fdcbc3ebdfe0d27077b/files/ccb20ae2-e9d3-4752-8024-07d6dc2e79a2/UNT_embraces_self_serve_order_kiosks.pdf


Call for Student Spotlights 
 
The DSA Marketing and Communications department is looking for
suggestions for students to spotlight (through testimonials and profiles) in new
DSA marketing materials, social media campaigns and the website. 
 
Please send the names of students you think would be great candidates to Ray
Willhoft. We will continue to spotlight students throughout the academic year.

mailto:Raymond.Willhoft@unt.edu
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/university-union/retail-and-dining/the-mainframe
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/university-union/retail-and-dining/the-mainframe


In the Know is published by the Division of Student Affairs to keep staff
informed with news, helpful tips, and points of pride. 

 
Have an idea for In the Know? 

Send it to Ray Willhoft at raymond.willhoft@unt.edu
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